
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
 

 

 Flamingos 100% Kingfishers 94.6% Jackdaws 93.% Hummingbirds 99.3%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 97.57% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos 

 

Punctuality Award Winners 

 

Joey  – Flamingos 

   Greta  - Kingfishers 

 Poppy K - Jackdaws 

 Scarlett - Hummingbirds 

 

Dojos for punctuality will be awarded to everyone who had 100% punctuality. 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome We are pleased to announce that Steve Gebbett will be our Into Opera musican in 

residence, specialising as a pianist/vocal coach for the children. 

 

Halloween This year for Halloween the Friends will be holding Halloween fancy dress and 

pumpkin carving competition. Both will be on Monday 31st October (the first date back after 

half term). 

Come in fancy dress for a £1 donation to the friends, and bring your pumpkin to go in the 

spooky pumpkin garden. £2 to enter - prizes in each class. Parents help with carving is ok but 

designs should the the children’s own. 
 

Parents Evening This will take place on 1st and 2nd November in the school hall.  You will be 

able to make bookings from 10 am on 18th October though ParentMail.  Afterschool club will be 

running on this day, although there will be no 10 minute crèche.  Pupils will not be allowed to 

attend the Parents Evening. 
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The Lion King The date for the trip is Wednesday 9th November. If you have not done so 

already, can you please complete the consent form on ParentMail. 
 

Afterschool Club Please ensure that you complete a booking form well in advance if 

possible, as we are getting full on certain days and due to limited spaces we can not always 

guarantee a place for your child. 
 

Karate We welcomed Norwich Karate Academy in school this week, who gave the children a 

lesson in karate.  There was lots of fun noises coming from the hall! 
 

Advanced notice Guy Fawkes Lunch Friday 4th November  We will be having a 

special themed Guy Fawkes lunch for the children.  Pre-booking not necessary. £2.40 per child.  

 

Harry Potter Please make payment on ParentMail.  Any queries, please contact the Office. 
 

Year 6 and Reception Height and Weight Check Please note that if you wish to opt 

out of the National Child Measurement Programme, you need to do so by 1st November at the 

latest. 
 

Flu Vaccination Details have been sent via ParentMail.  The vaccination is for the whole 

school.  You will need to action the consent form by 2nd November at the very latest. 
 

School Disco The Friends are pleased to announce that the school disco will take place on 

Friday 11th November 

 

KS1/Reception  disco 3.15-4.15 followed by snacks, drinks and film club until 5.15 

KS2 snacks, drinks and film club after school, followed by disco 4.15-5.15 

£4 per child, payable via Parentmail 

 

If you are able to help out at the disco for all or part of the event, we would be very grateful 

for some extra pairs of hands - please contact the Office if you can help and we’ll get in touch! 

 

Cartons of Drink and Tuck Please note that you must add an amount to ParentMail to 

cover the cost of any tuck or drinks that your child will be having.  Tuck and drinks are not 

included in the Governments Universal Free school meals scheme for Reception, Year 1 and 2.  

If you do not wish your child to order tuck or cartons of drink, can you please let the Office 

know.   

 

Belongings Could you please ensure that ALL your childs belongings are clearly labelled with 

their name. 
 

Diary Dates  

School Photos Thursday 3rd November 

Firework Lunch 4th November   



School Disco 11th November 

Bikeability 1th November for Year 4 only 

Half Term w.c. 24th October  
 

 

 


